## MASS INTENTIONS

Sunday, Nov. 23rd <sup>-</sup> (9:00 a.m.) St. Vital Parish & Parishioners (11:00 a.m.) ♥ Ann Grunsky

Wed., Nov. 26<sup>th</sup> (7:00 p.m.) ♣ Bandet Family

Thurs. Nov. 27<sup>th</sup> − ♥ Alma Johansson

**SUNDAY MISSALS 2015:** - For sale at the back of the church

Living with Christ Missals (\$5.00) Young Catholic Missals (\$10.00)

2014 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (November 16th)

	Regular Collection	Maintenance	Pay Down the
	_	Fund	Debt
Weekly Budget for 2014	3,923.00	115.00	1,000.00
Contribution Nov 16 <sup>th</sup>	3,607.00	112.50	453.60
	-316.00	-2.50	-546.40

**Project Santa Clara 2015** – Once again this year our parish is contributing to Project Santa Clara, Mexico. You are invited to select a shopping list for the child or children of your choice and/or make a monetary donation. 100% of all donations go directly to support several missions in Mexico served by this project. Boxes will be available for pick-up in the coming weeks. For more info: Fabiola at <a href="mailto:seethemircles@hotmail.com">seethemircles@hotmail.com</a> or 780-929-6838.

The Saint Vital CWL is sponsoring a Parish wide collection for the Marian Center ("primarily known for its service to the poor...the homeless and needy are welcomed five days a week for hearty stews..."), there is a box at the back of the church for donations.

**Items in need are**: new men's underwear (all sizes)• Small toothpaste• Backpacks• Long Underwear• Hoodies and Fleece (pull overs, cardigans, vests)• Work Boots (all sizes)• Single use razors• Ground Coffee

We will be collecting items until Tuesday, December 16th. For more information on the Marian Center, please visit <a href="http://www.madonnahouse.org/field/edmonton.html">http://www.madonnahouse.org/field/edmonton.html</a>

Contact Teresa Ruzycki 780-929-8962

**2015 Donation envelopes** will be available for pick-up at the back of the church in December. If you have not previously used weekly donations envelopes and would like a set please contact the parish office.

Our Lady of the Hill KC will be selling **Sobey Grocery Cards** at the back of the church after all masses this weekend.

## **Youth Retreat**

Attention youth in Grades 9-12: Take a step back from the ordinary and spend a weekend discovering it's All for You, a weekend retreat centered on the Eucharist on **December 12-14** in Leduc. When we say it's all for you, it's not the "you" who are reading this, but the 'You' that we talk to on our best days, saying thank you, or on our worst days, asking for help. Join in the weekend long adventure, searching deep within your own heart, awakening it to the heart of God, and having an unforgettable

encounter with the One who is ever new. Join young people from all over Northern and Central Alberta who are asking the same questions as you are - and come ready for three incredible days on retreat at Christ the King school in Leduc. Contact 780-392-2445 or email <a href="mailto:allforyouretreat@gmail.com">allforyouretreat@gmail.com</a> for more information!

## The Road to Discipleship: Hanging out with Jesus Sunday, November 23 - 34th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Christ the King

Who among us are hungry or thirsty, or strangers, or the sick in mind or body, or those imprisoned by life's wounds and hardships...? Where would it shock and scandalize us most to see Jesus today? With gay people, sex trade workers, drug addicts, mentally challenged folks, new immigrants, people just out of jail, or whom? That's exactly where we can encounter Jesus now: hanging out with folks with whom we might be most uncomfortable. Look for periphery people: irascible elderly, newly released convicts, folks with mental illness... In truly encountering them, you will meet Jesus. With God's grace, we can choose to be kingdom people, right now. Choose well.

## Hymns & Readings For Advent and Christmas

Join the St. Joseph's College community on **Sunday, December 7**, at 7:30 p.m. at St. Joseph Basilica for an evening of seasonal entertainment and inspiration, featuring The Greenwood Singers & organist Dr. Giesbrecht . Reception to follow in the O'Leary Hall. Tickets are \$10 at the door. For more information, please contact Danica at 780-492-7681 ext. 245.

Bible Study – Thursday, November 27<sup>th</sup> will be the last Bible Study for 2014. It will resume again on January 8, 2015